
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       October 17, 2018 
 
 
 
TO:  All Region 9 Local Union Presidents, Vice Presidents & Recording Secretaries Via E-Mail 
 
RE:  Region 9 Chaplaincy Assistant Coordinator - Appointment 
 
 
Dear Brothers & Sisters: 
 
I am pleased to announce the appointment of our new Region 9 Chaplaincy Assistant Coordinator, Brother 
Pete Thurber from UAW Local 2367. Pete brings so much enthusiasm to our program and is a loyal UAW 
member. Please join me in congratulating Brother Thurber on his new assignment, assisting Sister Chatman. 
 
       In solidarity, 

        
       Jeffrey D. Binz, Director 
       UAW Region 9 
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cc Tom Ashton 
 Region 9 Staff & Clerical 
 Jerry Carson 
 Rory Gamble 


